
 
 

Expression of Interest (EOI) – Casual Vacancies 
 
In accordance with Clause 3.4(II) of the Orange Runners Club Constitution, any vacant 
positions following the Annual General Meeting are required to be filled as a casual vacancy.  
As per Clause 3.7(III), an Expression of Interest is called for the following casual positions for 
the remainder of the current term (2018/2019): 
 

• Orange Running Festival – Treasurer 

• Orange Running Festival – Registrations Officer 
 
An Expression of Interest for either of these casual positions, must be received by the Club 
via email (orangerunnersclub@outlook.com) by 21 May 2018.  Alternatively, the Expression 
of Interest may be delivered by hand to the President, Anthony Daintith or Secretary, John 
Betts by the closing date. 
 
The Expression of Interest must include the following details: 
 

• Your name 

• Your contact details 

• Reasons why you would like to apply for the casual position? 
 
Following completion of the Expression of Interest period, the Office Bearers of the Club will 
then meet to review the applications and provide a response back to applicants within two 
weeks and communicate the outcome to all Club members within three weeks. 
 
Should you require any further information or to discuss the positions, please contact either 
Anthony Daintith (0408249700) or John Betts (0437718977) or via email 
orangerunnersclub@outlook.com. 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Daintith 
President 
6 May 2018 
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